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22nd June 2021 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
PSHE: Growing and Changing 
 
During this half term, each year group will be taking part in a variety of lessons centred 
around growing and changing.  We will be using our PSHE program SCARF to support the 
children. The specific content and a selection of resources were shared during the parent’s 
consultation last week as the majority of this content is now a statutory requirement.   
 
An overview of the Growing and Changing unit of work for your child’s year group is 
attached.  If you would like your child to be withdrawn from the highlighted lessons, as 
these contain non-statutory content, then please contact Mr Whyman to discuss your 
concerns and the reasons you wish your child to be withdrawn. Thank you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Michelle Heathcote  
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